
PUBLIC NOTICE

(NOTICE OF INTENTION TO INTRODUCE BILL – SLS 14RS-699)

Public notice is hereby given that there may be introduced at the session of the Legislature
to be convened on March 10, 2014, a bill relative to government within East Baton Rouge Parish;
to provide for the parish to continue collection of sales taxes previously authorized and being levied,
and to continue providing services being provided, in the area within the corporate limits of any
municipality incorporated after January 1, 2014, upon the incorporation of the municipality; to
provide for the time period for continuation of such tax collection and services; to provide for
intergovernmental agreements between the parish and such incorporated municipality; and to provide
for related matters.


